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I am in favor of more regulation on all diesel-powered vehicles, especially the ones that pertain to
this proposal. I feel sick every time I am forced to breathe in the fumes from these trucks and heavy
machinery, which is often several times a day in the city of Seattle. I suffer from migraines and
seizures that are triggered by this and other forms of pollution, and this has forced me to live my life
with many limitations. I am just one of many people whose health is negatively impacted by this
type of air pollution. If the department of ecology is able to bring us cleaner air through cleaner
vehicles, I will be grateful.


